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 Mr and Mrs 

Sarkozi

COMMEMP

ER

2016/6563/P 13/01/2017  12:50:48 The proposed top floor extension would cause loss of light,loss of privacy for our property.We are 

planning to have a flat roof terrace instead of the existing on,so the proposed top floor extension would 

cause the above mentioned problems.These 3 Victorian workmen's cottages,No 1,3,5 are quite 

fragile,our house has already suffered damage in previous times,cracks in the walls,falling tiles in the 

bathroom,loss of light because of the extension of kitchens on both sides,tree planted next to the party 

wall which takes away the sun.

Any extension on the top floor for the existing room which would be used much more than it is today 

would cause extra noise.We can hear them going up and down, they often wake us up.It is really a 

disturbance for us.
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